ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON; MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3193
(617) 254-0100  FAX (617) 783-2947

VICAR GENERAL
MODERATOR OF THE CURIA

MEMORANDUM
TO: Reverend Richard G. Lennon
FROM: Most Reverend William Murphy

DATE: April 29, 1997

SUBJECT: Inactive Priests

In light of the letter which I am enclosing, may I ask that the checks for Father Richard A.
Buntel, Father Denis A. Conte, Father Dennis A. Keefe and Father George J. Rosenkranz

be delivered to my office for the month of May. Thank you for this consideration.
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